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These Bulletins are designed to keep people informed about local issues, activities and events.  They are available to ALL villagers, whether association members or not.
Anyone wishing to use the bulletins for village news items should send details to davedharmer@aol.com

PLANNED ROADWORKS

Just in case you have NOT received a note from Transport for Bucks through your door,
Roadworks are planned along the Chesham Road starting on July 6th and anticipated to
last for six days - weather permitting.  These works will be in two sections:-

· From the Village Green to the county border towards Berkhamsted
· From "The Bellcote"  to Little Acre Farm.

Two Way traffic lights will be in operation between 09.30 and 15.30 hours!

BE VIGILANT

At this time of year, when the holiday season begins to pick up, it
is necessary to be vigilant and to ensure your house is locked and

make sure sheds and garages are secure and ask neighbours
and friends to keep a watch too.

Do keep you eyes open for strangers and/or parked cars!


